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Request for Proposals 

RFP #18/19-10 
 

Reno-Tahoe International Airport (RNO) and its surrounding region is soaring. It’s where 
mountains meet the sky, and business meets fun. Tesla, Google, Apple and Switch have moved 
in, and we think you should too. Now’s the perfect time to get on board as the Reno-Tahoe 
Airport Authority is accepting proposals from qualified parties for the development of a second 
FBO facility, aircraft hangars, MRO facilities, and/or other general aviation facilities. All 
interested parties are required to register in the Nevada Gov eMarketplace (NGEM) Supplier 
System at https://nevada.ionwave.net/Login.aspx prior to accessing the Request for Proposals 
and all associated documentation on NGEM. A mandatory pre-proposal meeting is scheduled for 
January 31, 2019 at 10 AM PST, at Reno-Tahoe International Airport. All proposals must be 
submitted no later than March 15, 2019 at 2 PM PST. Get on board at Reno-Tahoe 
International Airport. 
 
 
Dated: January 7, 2019     Holly Luna, Manager 

      Purchasing and Materials Management 
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